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Sep 24, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Virginia needs to obey the Affordable Care Act and expand Medicaid.
Too many Virginians are without access to affordable health care, and
those living below the poverty line need to be helped by expanding
Medicaid.  It's cheaper in the long run than their waiting until their
extremely ill, and taxpayers are stuck paying for their
hospitalizations, expensive procedures, and possibly deaths.  A few
dollars well spent could save all of us millions down the road, and
more people would have a better quality of life and be able to continue
working.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Kelley
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